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17 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

On Friday 19 November we are inviting pupils to ‘Wear Something Spotty’ to school in order to 

raise funds for BBC Children in Need.  A minimum donation of £1.00 will be collected from all 

pupils taking part.  Alternatively, donations can be made using ‘Parent Pay’. 

 

Please be aware that the day will be a normal school day with daily routines in place. This means 

that pupils must still bring the usual basic equipment and PE kit if needed on the day.  

 

Pupils are also reminded that they can only wear one item of spotty clothing with the rest of their 

uniform to remain the same as usual. 

 

If pupils do not wish to take part, they must still attend. 

 

Thank you for your support with our fundraising for this worthy cause. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

C Moore 
 

Mrs Moore & Year Seven Council 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


